[bookmark: _GoBack]Hi Ambrose Community,
Ordering for April, May and June hot lunch is now open and will close Friday March 9th for paper orders or midnight, Sunday March 11 for online orders. If you choose to only order for specific dates, please place your order now as ordering will not open again. 
We are happy to be continuing orders with Pita Pit, Pizza 73 and Chopped Leaf. We will also be participating in McDonalds McHappy Day on May 2nd and will have a Booster Juice Friday on June 15th as we end hot lunch for the year. All smoothies can be made dairy free and there are gluten free options available with several of our vendors so please look for those selections if that is important for your child. 
Pita Pit and myself would like to kindly ask that you please pay close attention to your ordering options as you build your pita. Multiple orders have been made without recognizing that 2 pitas have been ordered and paid for. Watch your selections. 
Paper forms are available at the office or you can email the address provided below. NOTE: Any accounts that are left unpaid as of closing will be notified of payment due. If your account isn't paid by our first hot lunch, you're child’s order will not be delivered until it has been paid. 
If you choose to pay for your order by cheque, please make cheques payable to Bert Ambrose APPLE Group. NOTE: If you choose to pay by cheque, your cheque will not be deposited immediately and may take several weeks. 
The hot lunch website is: ambrose.hotlunches.net     
Access Code is: gators
If you have any questions or concerns, please email: ambrosehotlunch@gmail.com 
Kelly Lynn Herriot
Hot Lunch Coordinator 

